
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Houlton Recreation Department Benefits from 2018 

Wild Katahdin Trust Snow Run  
 

Houlton, ME (February 12, 2018) – Despite being delayed a day due to cold weather, this 

year’s 34th Annual Wild Katahdin Trust Snow Run went off without a hitch on Sunday, 

February 4th and as a result $500 was raised for the Houlton Recreation Department in their 

effort to raise funds for some much needed playground equipment upgrades. 

 

“We’re proud to continually support the Wild Katahdin 

Trust Snow Run each year because it does so much good 

right here in our own backyard,” said Krista Putnam, 

Katahdin Trust’s Vice President of Marketing. “For 100 

years now, Katahdin Trust has been committed to being a 

positive influence, to providing opportunity, to making 

lives better in the communities that we serve, and we 

believe the Wild Katahdin Trust Snow Run does just 

that.” 

 

Funds raised will stay in the community and benefit the Houlton Recreation Department in their 

effort to raise funds for some much needed playground equipment upgrades, including a sensory 

swing and wheelchair-accessible glider. This new equipment would ensure that all children have 

the chance to feel the exhilaration of moving through space in fun, enriching ways. 

 

It was certainly a group effort to pull off something of this 

caliber. Thank you to the Houlton Recreation Department, 

Town of Houlton, the Aroostook Musterds Running Club, 

the Houlton Police Department, race participants and the 

many volunteers it took to make this happen. 

 

Pictured are (L to R): Heidi Stewart, Valerie Pelletier, 

Marie Carmichael, Annette Beaton and Robin Palmer. 

 

“Each year the Town of Houlton, Katahdin Trust and the 

Musterds come together to make the Wild Katahdin Trust 

Snow Run happen,” said Marie Carmichael, Director of the 

Houlton Parks & Recreation Department. “Coming 



together is a beginning; keeping together is progress; working together is success. Thank you to 

everyone who took part in making this event such a success.” 

 

Nearly 20 runners and several walkers took part in this year’s race, despite the date being 

changed due to cold weather. Congratulations to the Race’s top finisher, PJ Gorneault. He 

finished the 5K run in 17:12. Second place went to Thomas Bechum with a time of 18:20, and 

rounding out the top three was Chris Rines with a time of 19:55. 

 

About Katahdin Trust 

Katahdin Trust Company, celebrating 100 years of community banking since its founding in 

1918, has nearly $800 million in assets and 180 employees. The Bank offers financial services to 

individuals and businesses from sixteen offices throughout Maine and a full range of online and 

mobile banking solutions. Katahdin Bankshares Corp., parent company of Katahdin Trust 

Company, stock is quoted on the OTC Markets quote board OTCQX under the symbol KTHN. 

Current stock information can be found at otcmarkets.com/stock/KTHN/quote. Learn more about 

Katahdin Trust on its website at www.katahdintrust.com and get the latest news and information 

by following Katahdin Trust on Facebook, Twitter, LinkedIn, and Instagram. 
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Pictured are (L to R): Kim Folsom, Bridge to Hope; Nancy Ketch, Houlton Community 

Development Director; Dee Henderson, Bridge to Hope; Krista Putnam, Katahdin Trust Vice 


